Welcome New Faculty and Staff 2016-17

The beginning of a school year brings new employees into the district and our communities. | would like
to introduce the teachers who have been hired at Kane District for the 2016-2017 school year. The
District would like to welcome the new employees to our schools and wish them success in their
respective positions. We are very fortunate to have such highly qualified individuals working with our
students. The new faculty and staff are as follows:

Position Name

CTE Director- part time Rod Quarnberg
Reading Specialist Robin Coleman
KES Teacher Mary Button

KES Teacher Tyree Thurgood
KHS Art Teacher Todd Sahleen

KHS Shop/AG Teacher Jeremy Button
KMS LA Teacher Laura Waite

KMS SPED Teacher Michelle Federkeil
LPS 7-12 Liz Lampe

VES Teacher Betty Chamberlain
VES 6" grade % time Suzi Harris

VHS Math Teacher Brianna Larmore
VHS LA Teacher Bryce Adair
KHS-Physics Teacher part time Steve Medrano
KES Custodian Frank Baca

KMS Secretary Terri Glover

As many of our new employees have just moved to the area, please extend a welcoming hand to them
when you see them in our communities. Additionally, we would like to thank all of our current
employees for their dedication in preparing for the first week of school for our students.

Ben Dalton
Superintendent
Kane School District



